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Nominations for the Gustaf Dalén medalist 2024 

To all members of “Chalmersska Ingenjörsföreningen “Chalmers Engineering Alumni Association 

The Gustaf Dalén medal is awarded every year in memory of ”the Chalmerist”, the entrepreneur and 

Nobel Prize winner Gustaf Dalén (1869-1937). He was awarded the Nobel Prize in physics 1912. 

All members of Chalmersska Ingenjörsföreningen are now welcome to nominate candidates for the 

2024 Gustaf Dalén Medal. The award can only be given to individuals with a degree from Chalmers 

University of Technology. 

We would like to see nominations for medalists active in universities and colleges as well as in the 

business community, and in other ways linked to Chalmers' areas of expertise. See 

(https://avancez.se/om-oss/gustaf-dalen) for a list of previous recipients of the medal. 

The Gustaf Dalén medal is awarded to only one person a year. Your nomination is therefore of utmost 

importance! 

The nomination may be brief, about an A4 page according to the template proposal, which you can 

download in an interactive pdf-format on the homepage (https://avancez.se/om-oss/gustaf-dalen), 

but in order for us to be able to process the proposal, it is necessary that it contains: 

• Brief summary and motivation 

• Curriculum vitae with a short personal description including birth data, educations, positions and 

other important activities and assignments 

NOTE: Nominations of just a name will not be considered by the committee (§6 statutes) 

As a support for you, some examples of previous justifications are presented on the homepage 

(https://avancez.se/om-oss/gustaf-dalen) 

NOTE!!!  For older nominations then 5 years (before 2020) a new nomination for the person is 

mandatory.  

Your written nomination must be received by the association no later than 31 October 2023: 

Via info@avancez.se  

Inger Berntsson 

Chalmers Engineering Association 

Chalmers University of Technology AB 

412 96 Gothenburg 

 

After an initial review, the committee will, if necessary, return with a request for additional 

information, for example a description of the efforts on which your motivation is based. 

If you have any questions, please call the secretary of the committee Claes Niklasson 0731 57 46 90 or 

write an e-mail to claesn@chalmers.se 

 

With kindest regards 

Christer Karlsson, chairman 
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